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VISUAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT
MOOLARBEN COAL PROJECT - Section 75W 762-A-03

Dear Alan,

| have received and reviewed the drawing titled “section 75W rev. 1 layout 1” as forwarded
by email on the 30" march 2009. The notes accompanying the email identify the proposed
changes to the configuration of the proposed rail loop adjacent to the Moolarben Coal
Project - coal preparation and handling area.

The proposed amendments create no material change to the visual impacts as assessed in

the Visual Impact Assessment dated 26" May 2006 reference “762-Z-05" that forms part of
the Moolarben Coal Project - Stage 1 Environmental Assessment.

Yours faithfully,

A

Edward (Terry) O’Hanlon. RAIA
O'HANLON DESIGN PTY LIMITED

Directors: J. O'Hanlon AAILA (Registered Landscape Architect) E. O'Hanlon ARAIA



